
 

 

DAVIS JOINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education (“Board”) of the Davis Joint 

Unified School District (“District”) at its regular board meeting to be held on Thursday, 

December 7, 2023, will conduct a public hearing to invite and consider public testimony 

regarding the District’s submission of an application to the State Board of Education to request 

a waiver of certain statutory bid procedures for the sale or lease of surplus property set forth 

at Education Code section 17455 et seq.  

 

On November 2, 2023, the Board declared surplus and authorized the District’s staff 

to proceed with the disposition of its District Office Site, which is approximately 2.2 acres, 

and located at 526 B Street in the City of Davis (APN 070-172-001-000).  The District Office 

Site comprises both the District’s administrative office and the Davis School for Independent 

Study. 

 

The public hearing will begin at approximately 6:30 p.m., or soon thereafter, in the 

Community Chambers, located at 23 Russell Boulevard in Davis, California. 

 

 Questions and/or comments should be in writing and directed to Bruce Colby, Deputy 

Superintendent of Business Services, by emailing b.colby@djusd.net.  

 

*** 

 

Posted on November 30, 2023. 

 




